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From: Lush Lounge
To: licensing
Subject: Lush lounge
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022 7:26:30 PM

To whom this may concern,

I am writing to ask for an extension due to build out. We ordered our partitions for our men
and women’s bathrooms and we’re missing parts and resent a panel that was incorrect size. I
would like to ask for an extension until October 1. Please let me know if this will be excepted
as soon as possible.

3765 east Washington

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to give me a call at 608-399-4023.

Thank you,

Alisa
-- 
Alisa Davis & Robin Thompson 
608-399-4023
Owners
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